
 

                    June 15, 2021 

BSE Limited 
Department of Corporate Services 
1st Floor, Rotunda Building  
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai - 400 001. 
 
Company Code –  531147 

 

 

Sub:  Clarification with respect to increase in volumes  

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

We refer to your e-mail dated 15/07/2021 having reference No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/ 2021-2022 
/ 225 seeking clarification in the matter of increase in trading volumes of Equity Shares of our 
Company. 

We hereby submit that the Company has been regularly disclosing to your stock exchange as also 
NSE. All the material information and price sensitive information, which has a bearing on the 
operations/ performance of the Company including all necessary disclosures as envisaged under 
Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
within the stipulated time.  
 

Please note, we are not aware of the reason of significant increase in trading volume of the shares 
of our Company and we are not in a position to comment on this issue. 

The above clarification may please be taken on record.  

Thanking you, 

For ALICON CASTALLOY LIMITED 

 
SWAPNAL PATANE 
COMPANY SECRETARY 
 

 

 

 

 


